

379 S. Loma Drive · Los Angeles, CA · 90017
T: (213) 413-9183 · F: (213) 413-9187
Dr. Todd, Principal
Mr. Martinez, Assistant Principal

June 23, 2017

Dear Ms. Sandra Villalobos,

Thank you! Our community has now enjoyed NASA's first Soy Bilingüe Festival since NEW Academy's pledge to prepare bilingual, bi-literate and bicultural students, and it has definitely set the bar high for next year.

On behalf of the entire NASA community, I would like to extend a heart-felt thank you to you and the Westlake North Neighborhood Council for your valuable support in making this event a success. One hundred thirty-two families from NASA and the local community were in attendance. It was the goal of the Planning Committee to provide information regarding the benefits of speaking more than one language while maintaining a pleasant and festive environment. Your generous contribution of \$4,900.00 truly helped bring this vision to life.

As we move forward with this initiative to raise awareness on bilingualism in our school and broader community, we wish to let you know that your partnership is vital to our success and we hope to have your support for the years to come. You are truly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dr. Eric Todd

Principal

NEW Academy of Science and Arts